
Dear Colleague, 
 
We are happy to announce that the "12-th Polish Workshop on Relativistic Heavy-Ion Collisions: from 
instabilities to fluctuations" will take place on 4-6 November 2016 (Friday-Sunday) in the Institute of 
Physics of Jan Kochanowski University in Kielce. During the workshop we will celebrate Stanisław 
Mrówczynski's 60th birthday, arranging a special session on Saturday Dec. 5. As you may recall, the 
successful series of the Polish Workshops was actually initiated by Stanislaw. We hope that you can 
attend!  
This year the topics will be influenced by key speakers, with the list including Marek Gaździcki, Mark 
Gorenstein, Tadeusz Kosztołowicz, Marek Pajek, Jan Rafelski, Anton Rebhan, Ewa Rondio, Bjoern 
Schenke, Edward Shuryak,Michael Strickland, Wojciech Wiślicki, and Włodzimierz Zawadzki, who 
mostly were Stanislaw's collaborators, but we have room as always for presentations of recent 
important results in our field. If you are planning to come, please, register as soon as possible via: 

 
http://www.ujk.edu.pl/homepages/mryb/12thworkshop/ 
 
If you would like to present a talk, please, submit an abstract through the web page by October 15. 
We are planning to collect a registration fee of 200 PLN (students exempt) to defray some of the local 
costs. Please, follow the web page for the payment details. 
Please, make your own hotel reservations. Our recommendations are:  
 
Hotel Kongresowy*** 
al. Solidarności 34 
25-323 Kielce 
tel.: (48) 41 33 26 360 
fax.: (48) 41 33 26 440 
kom.: 668 914 914 
e-mail: hotel@kongresowy.pl 
 
Qubus Hotel**** 
ul. Składowa 2 
25-505 Kielce 
tel.: (48) 41 243 8 100 
fax.: (48) 41 243 8 200 
e-mail: marketing_kielce@qubushotel.com 
e-mail: kielce@qubushotel.com 
 
Hotel i Restauracja Pod Złotą Różą*** 
Plac Moniuszki 7 
25-334 Kielce 
tel.: (48) 41 34 15 002 
fax.: (48) 41 34 37 881 
e-mail: info@zlotaroza.pl 
 
Hotel IBIS** 
ul. Warszawska 19 
25-516 Kielce 
tel.: (48) 41 34 06 900 
fax.: (48) 41 34 06 969 
e-mail: h7120@accor.com 
 
 



More information on the workshop may be found at 
 
http://www.ujk.edu.pl/homepages/mryb/12thworkshop/ 
 
We would be grateful for distributing the information about the workshop among your collaborators 
and students, and for encouraging them to come to Kielce. 
 
 
 
With our best regards -  
 
Wojciech Broniowski  
Wojciech Florkowski 
Francesco Giacosa 
Ewa Maksymiuk 
Maciej Rybczyński 
Milena Sołtysiak 
Grzegorz Stefanek 
Agnieszka Wojtaszek-Szwarc 
 
 
 


